
 

THE SANDON SCHOOL 

PROSPECTIVE YEAR 7 STUDENTS 

OPEN EVENING 
THURSDAY 7 OCTOBER 2021 

5:30pm-8:30pm 

Headteacher talks: 6:00pm and 7:00pm. 

The evening will be an ideal opportunity to 

meet the staff and students of the school. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

If you cannot attend this evening and would like  

a tour of the school, please contact us directly to book 

a tour. 

 

Tours begin at 9.00am and last up to 40 minutes.  

Places must be booked in advance. 



Mr A Weaver, Headteacher 

The Sandon School 

Molrams Lane 

Sandon 

Chelmsford 

CM2 7AQ 

Telephone: 01245 473611  

E-mail:   info@sandon.essex.sch.uk 

www.sandon.essex.sch.uk 

 

mailto:info@sandon.essex.sch.uk
http://www.sandon.essex.sch.uk/

